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The ad hoc committee on Quaker service has received responses to its queries from four 

ILYM Meetings: Clear Creek, Columbia, Southern Illinois and Urbana-Champaign.  

 

The responses received thus far convey a strong commitment to Quaker service, as 

evidenced by service efforts in which Friends and Meetings are currently engaged and by 

interest expressed in how we can encourage ourselves and others within ILYM in 

expressing our Quaker spirituality through service.  

 

However, it is too early to report on these responses in detail. For one thing, we still await 

responses from the rest of ILYM Meetings. And then we will need time to study these 

responses at some length. It is our hope that we will be able to report in more detail at the 

annual gathering. 

 

 


